Breese, Robert

From:

Natasha Curran

Sent:

05 September 2018 14:12

To:

M&CP - Licensing

Subject:

Objections to 60 Bartholomew Close

Dear City

I object to the late provision of alcohol and light refreshment by Stem and Glory in a residential area as outlined below on the grounds of public nuisance to local residents. Please limit the licensing hours to 11pm latest, including at the weekend.

- "1) To permit the sale of alcohol on and off the premises 11.30am 11pm Monday to Wednesday 11am- 11.30pm Thursday, Friday and Saturday. 11am 10.30pm Sunday.
- 2) To provide late night refreshment 11pm 11.30pm Thursday, Friday and Saturday."

Kind regards,

Natasha Curran

Bartholomew Close EC1A 7HN.

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Breese, Robert"

Date: 5 September 2018 at 08:00:52 BST

To: Natasha Curran

M&CP - Licensing

Subject: RE: Objections to 60 Bartholomew Close

Dear Natasha,

I can't accept this as a valid representation. You must be specific about why you feel the grant of the Stem and Glory premises licence (60 Bartholomew Close) will adversely impact one or more of the four licensing objectives - namely public nuisance, crime and disorder, public safety, prevention of children from harm. If you still wish to make a representation please do so in that format and email

Kind regards

Robert

Robert Breese Licensing Officer Markets & Consumer Protection Licensing From: Natasha Curran

Sent: 05 September 2018 07:24

To: M&CP - Licensing <

Subject: Objections to 60 Bartholomew Close

Dear City of London

I am emailing to register my objections to licensing of bars and/or a restaurant at 60 Bartholomew Close . When Helical Bar explained the use of this areas to existing residents at their planning application, they said it would persevere the "tranquil residential area". Little Britain is a conservation area. Please conserve it by not granting restaurant and bar licences, and particularly anything after 10pm . Does the City and London really need any more restaurants and bars? No, it needs to persevere areas which are unique and which thus are deemed conservation areas. I feel Helical Bar has acted disingenuously towards residents and the City.

City residents are few and it feels as though the City cares less about us than its businesses. Please consider your residents on this one.

Kind regards, Natasha Curran

Bartholomew Close EC1A 7HN.

THIS E-MAIL AND ANY ATTACHED FILES ARE CONFIDENTIAL AND MAY BE LEGALLY PRIVILEGED. If you are not the addressee, any disclosure, reproduction, copying, distribution or other dissemination or use of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the sender immediately and then delete this e-mail. Opinions, advice or facts included in this message are given without any warranties or intention to enter into a contractual relationship with the City of London unless specifically indicated otherwise by agreement, letter or facsimile signed by a City of London authorised signatory. Any part of this e-mail which is purely personal in nature is not authorised by the City of London. All e-mail through the City of London's gateway is potentially the subject of monitoring. All liability for errors and viruses is excluded. Please note that in so far as the City of London falls within the scope of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004, it may need to disclose this e-mail. Website: http://www.cityoflondon.gov.uk